

Concern: address change of SA Belgorail from November 28, 2016

Dear Sir, dear Madam

Hereby we wish to inform you of the move and the address change of Belgorail SA.

From November 28, 2016, we will be located at the following address:

BELGORAIL SA Tour Sablon – 15th floor Rue Joseph Stevens, 7 B-1000 Brussels

All correspondence should be sent to us at this address and we also invite you to inform your employees. Email addresses, phone and fax numbers remain unchanged.

Our new, modern and rational offices will be equipped with recent technologies in communication and remote conference.

Although we make every effort to ensure the continuity of our services, it is possible that our employees are not reachable by email or phone from Friday 25 to Monday 28 November. Please accept our apologies for this possible inconvenience.

We remain at your disposal for any further information you may require from us.

Yours sincerely,

Jean-Marc Dupas Managing Director

Banque: ING IBAN BE77 3101 8023 1342 BIC: BBRUBEBB